
 

  
 
 

COMMISSION FOR INTERNATIONAL ADULT EDUCATION 
 

May 15, 2019 
 

Dear Ms. Ahmed & Dr. Wang, 
 

On behalf of the Commission for International Adult Education (CIAE) I would like to 

inform you that your proposed paper, entitled Women’s Rights and Empowerment: 

Understanding the Aspirations of Muslim Women of Influence in Morocco and the 

United States, has been conditionally accepted for the 2019 International Pre 

Conference. 
 

Attached please find guidelines for preparation of your paper for the Proceedings. 

Please note that only papers that abide by the guidelines will appear in the 

Proceedings. The paper is due on or before 19 July 2019, the latest. Please note that 

only papers that abide by the guidelines will be published in the Proceedings. Please 

send to  Me jai.A vo se h @u sd .e du and, if you would, confirm your intent to participate 

when you receive this communication.  

As you know, our International Pre Conference begins on 7 October at 8:00 a.m. and 

concludes afternoon 8 October prior to the opening of the main AAACE Conference. 

There is an opportunity for informal social meetings and interactions on Sunday, October 

6. 

When your flight itinerary is finalized, please let us know when you will be arriving, how 

long you be you will be at the conference, and how we might be able to reach you while 

in St. Louis. 

 
Hearty congratulations! We look forward to receiving your paper and to seeing you in 
St. Louis, MO. 

 
Regards, 

 

 
Mejai B.M. Avoseh, Ph.D. 
Director, Commission for International Adult Education 
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